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Sara Kyle - Stonebridge Sewer System

From: <bill.snipes@mysignaturesales.com>

To: <sara.kyle@tn.gov>

Date: 8/4/2011 5:33 PM

Subject: Stonebridge Sewer System

CC: <customercare@butlermgmt.com>, <sorrells@cbvnol.com>,
<anita@nationalcustomhomes.net>, "Gina Butler" <gina@butlermgmt.com>,
<rick@nationalcustomhomes.net>, <mary.w.freeman@tn.gov>

Ms. Kyle,

My wife and I have been property owners at Stonebridge in Dandridge, TN since 2008. I'm sure
you are well aware of our plight regarding the sewer system in our neighborhood.

As you can imagine, this situation is very distressing to us, and it has the makings to render our
property value worthless if we cannot find a solution.

With the upcoming hearing, I'd like to make a plea to you to support the assignment of the CCN to
Aquagreen to provide sewer service. We have battled the circumstances of the lack of sewer for so
long; we need your support to make progress so we can realize our dream of builidng our
retirement home. We've worked too long and too hard to have this slip away, and we need your
help.

Thank you for your time and attention to this extremely important issue.
Sincerely,
William (Bill) and Jacqueline Snipes

Lot #28, Stonebridge
Phone: 423.595.4013
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